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ABA Approved Paralegal Program logo, you are agreeing to abide by the terms of use. The
logo files can be downloaded from our webpage.

Once again, congratulations on your ABA reapproval, and thank you for your support of the
ABA Approval process. If you find that you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact Jessica Watson, Approval Process Manager, at Jessica.\WWatson@americanbar.org.

Congratulations and best wishes for continued success with your program.

Sincerely,

Christopher Jennison, Chair
ABA Standing Committee on Paralegals
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